
SUBJECT LINE: Your Ideas for New Academic Programs Needed 

 

Greetings Colleagues: 

 
Your Faculty Senate Committee for Academic Planning and Priorities (UKSCAPP) has been hard at 

work trying to identify potential gaps in UK’s degree program offerings. We could use your help to 
find or (dream up) new academic degree programs that: 

 
...are not offered at UK, but are perhaps offered at other universities; 

...are reflective of UK's academic priorities and strengths (as you see them); 

...meet the needs of UK’s key stakeholders (i.e., employers, public institutions, etc.); 

...or, will generally help solve complex, multidisciplinary problems that society is likely to face 
now and in the future. 

 
So, the purpose of this message is to solicit your ideas for new academic programs. If 
you can't think of anything, check with your colleagues, students, friends, and 

neighbors for ideas. Please email your ideas directly to: UKSCAPP@gmail.com 

 
Send us some information that will help us to better understand your degree program idea(s): 

 
 Title of degree program 

 Undergrad, grad, professional or other 

 Program currently offered by _________ university 

 2-3 sentence description of program 

 Program web site (URL), if any 

 Optional information: 

o Your name 

o Your department, college, or unit 
o Your preferred email address 

o Your telephone number 
 

We also welcome you to submit your new program ideas in hard copy form. Please mail to: 
 

Walter Ferrier 

Chair, Senate Committee for Academic Planning & Priorities 

Associate Professor, Department of Management 

Gatton College of Business & Economics 

Mandrell Hall 226A 

Speed Sort 0651 
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